
North-South 400kV Interconnection Development Project Activity – 2011 

September 2011 

EirGrid published its response to questions received from the elected members of Monaghan County 

Council following a council meeting held in June 2011. View EirGrid Response to Monaghan County 

Council 

July 2011 

The Minister for Communications, Energy and Natural Resources announced the appointment of the 

International Expert Commission (IEC). The IEC was appointed to investigate the case for, and the cost 

of, undergrounding all or part of the North South Electricity Interconnector. 

EirGrid is extending the period of public consultation for the North-South 400 kV Interconnection 

Development for a further two weeks. A full version of the Press Release can be found here: 17 June 

2011 - Press Release - Consultation Extension 

May 2011 

EirGrid Launch Preliminary Re-Evaluation Report for consultation. The Report includes a review of key 

project documentation, including consultants’ studies, reports and feedback from earlier public 

consultation - including submissions made to An Bord Pleanála - and it identifies an indicative project 

solution. The associated documents are available below: 

North South 400 kV Interconnection Development - Press Release 16 May 2011 

North South 400 kV Interconnection Development - Press Release 09 May 2011 

North South 400 kV Interconnection Development -Preliminary Re-Evaluation Report 

Preliminary Re-Evaluation - Community Update Brochure May 2011  

Community Update Brochure May 2011 Route Corridors Insert   

CMSA Indicative Line Route Mapping 

MSA Indicative Line Route Mapping 


